
April Birthdays 

        
1 Leon R.  '89 

1 Pam S.   '92 

2 John H.  '65 

3 Pat W.   '84 

4 Jodie P.  '98 

4 Crystal T.   '00 

4 Chuck O.  '04 

5 Jaclyn M.  '03 

7 Lisa W.  '03 

9 Shannon M.  '99 

10 Leodis A.  '76 

13 Roy S.   '03 

16 Linda S.  '80 

18  Mario N.  '90 

18 David H.  '95 

19 Kirby P.  '80 

22 Carl S.  '85 

22 Karen K.  '04 

23 Bob R.  '94 

23 Chuck C.  '94 

26 Pam T.  '98 

26 Linda B.  '99 

 

 
 

Anniversaries and special events and/or any flyers 

should be called in to the Intergroup office, 309-

764-1016, by the 15th of the preceding month for 

inclusion in the newsletter. Help make this list as 

complete as possible. 

 

          

        
           

Events 
 

 

April 11th – House Group potluck and 

speaker meeting 

                   
PLEASE CONTACT INTERGROUP ASAP IF YOU 
KNOW OF ANY CANCELLATIONS DUE TO THE 
HEALTH CONCERNS AT THE MOMENT - ANY 
THAT WE KNOW OF WILL BE POSTED ON THE 
WEBSITE ON OUR CANCELLATION PAGE.  
THANKS!!!!    
 
PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE BEFORE YOU COME 
OVER AS WE MIGHT BE CLOSED. 
 
YOU CAN FIND THE LATEST INFO FROM GSO 
REGARDING THE CORONAVIRUS AT AA.ORG. 
 

 

                    

 

ILLOWA MESSENGER APRIL 2020 

NEWSLETTER 
 



 

Group Contributions    Feb. 2020   Jan. – Feb. 2020  

Bettendorf     907.50   907.50             

Big Book Study    0    348.11  

Cabin Fever Speaker Banquet  0    100.00   

Camden Serenity Group   25.00    25.00 

Central Discussion    0    400.00   

Clinton      75.00    150.00 

Courage to Change    511.38   511.38 

District      900    175.00 

Henry County Group    100.00   250.00              

House Group     0    25.00 

Inclusive Serenity    55.25    55.25   

La Nueva Vida    10.00    30.00       

Ladies Night     0    317.00 

Last Chance     25.00    25.00      

Milan Hillcrest     25.00    50.00     

Morrison     0    300.00 

North Scott     500.00   500.00   

Port Byron Hilltop Group   75.00    100.00   

Sisters in Sobriety    0    50.00  

Total                             2,309.13   4,319.24 

 

                                

 

Call Counts for Feb. 2020       

12-step – 3 Information – 64   

Visitors – 63 Alanon – 0      

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Illowa Intergroup Business Meeting Minutes 

March 2, 2020 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm by Erica S.  

 

ATTENDANCE:  

 

Groups Present: Present were Bettendorf, Big Book Study, Blandine, Courage to Change, Central 

Discussion, Henry County Group, House Group, Last Chance, Marquette, Milan Hillcrest, New 

Beginnings, Sisters in Sobriety, Three Legacies, West End. 

 

Officers and Chairs Present:  Chair – Erica S, Co-Chair Monique, Secretary – Deb P, Treasurer – Katie 

P, Telephone Chair – Julie  B, Newsletter – Beth E, Events Chair – Steve H, District 9 Liaison – Kevin 

K, District 90 – Liaison Randy, Office Manager – Lisa W. 

 

Due to election of officers, reading of reports were waived prior to Elections – brief verbal reports of 

Officers were given before and after Election.  

 

Office Manager’s Report: Hello from Intergroup. Things are steady at the office. I will be going out-of-

town this month from March 17-March 25. Thanks to the volunteers who have agreed to cover my 

shifts during that time. Please be thinking about raffle baskets for your group to donate for our 

fundraising anniversary event. We have had some really creative donations in the past and are 

looking forward to seeing what people come up with this year. Please bring them to the Intergroup 

Office. Thank you. 

 

Call counts for February were 3 12-step, 64 information, and 63 visitors. 

In love and service, Lisa W. 

 

Treasurers Report:    

INCOME  
Contributions $2,399.13  

Sales $2,650.60  

Events $675.00  

Prudent Reserve Interest $1.23  

Totals $5,725.96  

  
EXPENSES  
General $1,827.71  

Literature $921.46  

Totals $2,749.17  
  

TOTAL INCOME MINUS EXPENSES $2,976.79  

  
ACCOUNTS  
Checking  
Savings (Prudent Reserve) $6,938.60  

 $4,055.39  

Totals $10,993.99  

 



 

 

District 90 Liaison Report: Hello Everyone, I’m sorry I missed last month Intergroup Meeting and I 

also missed District 90’s meeting due to some issues with my son’s health, he is doing ok but is 

having problems related to his motorcycle accident last year. There wasn’t anyone who officially took 

any minutes in my absence, so I believe there are still 4 positions open: Accessibilities, CPC, 

Grapevine, & Archives. I did get a report from Richard, the PI Chair. He has been busy checking 

libraries and it was approved for him to purchase at least 6 books for those who do not have any, as 

well as, some pamphlets and meeting lists. A budget will be set up for him this month. I also received 

a report from Brandon, the Corrections Chair. Pretty much the same, always looking for more 

volunteers, especially East Moline, since there isn’t anyone right now. The Kewanee Facility Big Book 

Meetings are doing well, and they continue to take a monthly speaker meeting there.  

That’s all I have until next month.     In Love and Service Randy C. 

 

Newsletter Report: Newsletter is going well! Sent 19 through the mail this month. That’s one down 

from last month. Deadline for flyers that anyone wants included in the newsletter is the 15th of each 

month. Thank you!  Beth E. 

 

Telephone Chair Report: I spoke to Jaclyn regarding the process to be followed for when those in 

correctional facilities are released and want to speak with one of the AA ladies they met while 

incarcerated. We agreed that Jaclyn and her team will encourage the inmates to call Intergroup 

during business hours, Mon-Fri 9am-5:30pm when they have been released and the Intergroup 

office will have the names/numbers to give them. They will be instructed to explain “I have been 

released from xx facility and am calling to get (name)’s phone number”.  Nothing more to report! 

Thank you!   In love and service, Julie B. 

 

Webmaster Report: Hello Everyone, we had 5,391 users total but 1086 actual users that were on 

the site for more than 30 sec. We down about 20 from last month but way above the 900 I like to 

see so no big deal. We did have some spikes on the 9th and the 14th, plus pretty high activity several 

days last week. a spike on the 27th, about 100 more than other days. The New Service Page had 121 

visits. I have been hoping to hit around 100 before I separate the service flyers from the events 

flyers, so it looks like people are aware. I will put a notice and a link on the flyers page about the 

move when I do it. That’s all I have until next month.    In Love and Service Randy C. 

 

GROUP REPORTS:  

 

Bettendorf Group: We continue with 30 meetings/week plus a well-attended Alanon meeting on 

Mondays at 7:30 pm. The Saturday Men’s meting continues to meet; if the attendance continues, we 

will request that it be added to the printed schedule in a few months and to the on-line schedule in 

April. We have announced the Intergroup Event at our February business meeting: the group agreed 

to announce reminders from the floor 4 weeks prior to the event and committed to support of two 

coffee urns once the final place was known. Our group inventory is scheduled for Sunday March 8th, 

following the 10am meeting. Last year’s inventory led us to a fruitful discussion and task force to 

assure the group was welcoming and inclusive to all concepts of a Higher Power.  We look forward to 

this Sunday’s exercise. We continue to have open speaker meetings monthly at 8pm on the first 

Sunday of the month. Attendance is usually 12 to 20; we are looking at enhancing attendance by 

offering cake and providing flyers to Intergroup. Bettendorf members are taking active part in the 

District’s CPC activities. Having provided several workshops to nursing and medical students, the 

new initiative is outreach to area high school counselors. 

Love and service, Frank C.   

 



DeWitt Group: Hello from the DeWitt Group! Our next business meeting is on March 14, we will be 

discussing on 45th Anniversary at Grace Lutheran Camp doors open at 530 dinner at 600 and the 

meeting will follow Tim G. is the AA speaker and Al-anon TBA. Looking forward to the Intergroup 

Elections and to our Intergroup Anniversary. 

Love and Service 

Bill Mc 

 

New Beginnings Report: Hello Everyone, attendance has been pretty good for all 3 of our meetings. 

The Lodge has fully changed to “Men Only,” until the Ladies Building gets renovated, as a result, the 

female presence has pretty much disappeared. Our meetings did grow due to the change, they never 

really completely filled the ladies’ side but now it is full of men. Whenever the renovation is complete 

there will double the rooms so our meetings should grow accordingly. Finally, we are always looking 

for Speakers, Sponsors and rides…That’s all I have until next month.    In Love and Service, Randy C.  

 

Sisters in Sobriety: Sisters in Sobriety have had steady group attendance with several weeks of 

regulars sick or out of town. Our next business meeting will be Saturday, March 7, 2020 @ 10:45 

immediately following 10am Big Book Meeting. All welcome to attend. One thing on the agenda will 

be on coffee donation for 46th annual Intergroup Meeting. Any newcomers are always welcome.  

Sisters in Sobriety meeting address is MCC church @ 2930 W Locust St, Davenport, IA. 

In Love and Service, Joy P. 

 

Three Legacies: Three Legacies has had a slight increase in attendance. We continue to supply 

childcare at a $5 per child fee – if help needed, please contact a group member. 3Legacies will be 

celebrating 7th year anniversary March 12, 2020 @ 6:30 m. Meeting place address is Trinity 

Episcopal Cathedral, 121 W 12 St, Davenport, Iowa. 

In Love and Servic, Joy P. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Election of Officers: 

Chairperson – motion made and 2nd for Monique M., motion passed unanimously. 

Alternate chair – motion made and 2nd for Mike C., motion passed unanimously. 

Secretary – motion made and passed for Deb P. 2nd year, motion passed unanimously. 

Treasurer – motion made and passed for Al B., motion passed unanimously. 

Telephone Chair – motion made and passed for Julie B. 2nd year, motion passed unanimously. 

Newsletter Chair – motion made and passed for Beth E., motion passed unanimously. 

Events Chair – motion made and passed for Steve 2nd year, motion passed unanimously. 

District 9 – motion made and passed for Jennifer B., motion passed unanimously. 

District 90 – motion made and passed for Taylor M., motion passed unanimously.   

 

The next Intergroup meeting will be held Monday, April 6, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



District 90 Minutes 

Mar. 3, 2019 

 

Meeting held at First Southern Baptist Church in Colona and opened at 6:00 p.m.   

 

In Attendance : Richard S., Craig K., Randy C., Amy T., Gene V., Joyce E., Justin W., Brandon S., Kelsey 

C., Pete B., TJ M., & Rick F. 

 

Birthdays – None        Minutes – Feb. Minutes, None were taken.     

 

DCM: Randy C.  Hello Everyone, Sorry I couldn’t make it last month there were some issues with my 

Son’s health, so I had to go to Peoria at the last minute, he is doing better and thank you for your 

concerns. I have been reading a lot of AA Guidelines for all our positions which gave me some basic 

descriptions to add to our flyer for the open positions. Also, I downloaded all the AA Guidelines, so I 

can email you any or all of them. I do plan on going to the Mar. 21st, Spring Assembly but will not be 

staying for the Conference and other activities. That’s all I have until next month.  

In Love and Service Randy C.   

 

Alt DCM: Craig K.  Glad to be here, no report. 

 

Secretary: Kelsey C. – No Report 

 

Treasurer: Gene V.  Money set aside for Treatment/Corrections was all used, plus an additional $75. 

We have $421 to spend. Motion made to replace money set aside for Treatment with another $200 

was approved.   

 

Committee Reports:   

 

Corrections : Brandon S. The Wednesday Woman's Meeting at the Rock Island County Jail is doing 

Great. We have started a morning meeting on Tuesdays. We have 1 volunteer so far and could use a 

few more. We now have a new Volunteer Application that should speed up approval time. The Men's 

meeting at Rock Island County Jail is looking to change days from Fridays to a different night. Is there 

anyone out there interested Volunteering? Henry County Jail meetings both men and women are 

doing well. We are always there every Saturday at 9 am. The Kewanee Life Skills Re-entry Center 

Meetings are going great. We are doing The Primary Purpose Big Book study on Thursdays, it is 

outstanding. Our Speaker Meeting is on the 2nd Saturday of each month going forward. This month 

will be Darcy S. from Davenport IA. Also looking for speakers who have served time in a correctional 

facility willing to come and speak. The East Moline Correctional Facility to go into and to sponsor 

inmates. Always looking for more volunteers.  

In Love and Service Brandon S.  

 

PI: Richard S. Planning on visiting Libraries and Archiving what Books they have or supplying if 

needed. Making Contact with the Police. (States Attorney was suggested) Doing Newsletter for small 

groups with no current representation. Motion was made and accepted for 6 big books.  

 

Treatment: Justin W.  Should be able to get books from Area soon after the Spring Assembly.  

 

Grapevine: Open CPC: Open Accessibilities: Open Archives : Open   

 

Literature-  Kelsey C.  No Report 

 



Intergroup Liaison : Randall C.    Hello Everyone, Elections were held last night, and all positions were 

filled and there may be a new Dist. 90 Liaison, TJ. The 46th Intergroup Anniversary Event tickets are 

on sale. Once again it will be at the Rock Island Holiday Inn, Sat. April 25th. Intergroup is looking for 

Raffle/Coffee Donations, volunteers to decorate, organize and make deserts, sell raffle tickets at the 

event. The menu is not finalized yet but will probably be the same chicken/pasta meal as last year. I 

was asked to pass this on to our corrections chair to see if there is a need or interest: Intergroup will 

direct phone calls from released Scott County inmates from 9-5 M-F to a specific list of volunteers. 

The Website is doing well with 1086 users that were on it for more than 30 sec., which is great. The 

New Service Page had 121 visits so it looks like people are aware of it and I will remove the service 

flyers out of the events and make a note/link that service flyers will be now be located on the service 

page only. That’s all I have until next month. In Love and Service Randy C. 

 

GSR Reports:   

 

Last Chance: Justin W. doing well, good regular attendance. Need more outside people. 

 

Milan: donating coffee for inter group dinner. Speaker this month Rick L 5:300 fellowship, potluck 

6pm, speaker 7pm 

 

Henry County: Rick F.  Speaker 3rd Sat Linda A from Last chance 

 

House: Joyce E.  Group approved $60 for trip to assembly. Speaker Murray H 2nd Saturday 

 

Camden: Amy T.  Attendance steady. Donations up. Speaker this month Pam S courage to change 

7pm. Buying cared of coffee for inter group dinner. Every other Sunday morning breakfast with 

meeting. 

 

New Beginnings: Randall C.  Hello Everyone, attendance has been pretty good for all 3 of our 

meetings. The Lodge has fully changed to “Men Only,” until the Ladies Building gets renovated, as a 

result, the female presence has pretty much disappeared. Our meetings did grow due to the change, 

they never really completely filled the ladies’ side but now it is full of men. Whenever the renovation 

is complete there will double the rooms so our meetings should grow accordingly. Finally, we are 

always looking for Speakers, Sponsors and rides… That’s all I have until next month. In Love and 

Service Randy C. 

 

Geneseo Group: Kelsey C. Need more attendance and visitors. Speaker 4th Friday at 7pm, this 

month Justin W from Last Chance. 

 

Old Business:  

1) Open Positions: Accessibilities, CPC, Grapevine and Archives. Decided to come up with brief 

descriptions.  

2) Hosting something in 2021 – tabled until available dates are confirmed. Still possibly 

Kewanee. 

 

New Business: None  

 

Next meeting is at First Southern Baptist Church in Colona on April 7th, 2020 at 6:00pm.  

 

 

 

 



District 9 Monthly Meeting Minutes 

March 1st, 2020 

 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Chairs:   DCM: MaryBeth P., Alt DCM: Lee C., Secretary: Kiersten C., Treasurer: Sheryl F., Archives: 

Ronna B., Corrections: Jaclyn M., CPC: Park P., Grapevine: Jeremy, Intergroup Liaison: Kevin K., 

Literature: Kristin C. 

                                             

Groups: Bettendorf: Tony, Big Book: Erik, Blandine: Christy, Central Discussion: Tim, Clinton: Mike, 

Dewitt: Shelly, Three Legacies: Shawna, Intergroup: Kevin 

 

New Business: 

District 9 would like to welcome Kevin K as the new Treatment Chair.  

 

REPORTS 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Beginning Balance: 6,190.45; Total Income: 1,294.77; Total Expenses: 896.31; 

Balance: 6,588.91; Seed: 300.00.  

Prudent Reserve: 300.00; Operating Balance: 5,988.91 

 

DCM:    

Upcoming dates 

• Marshalltown – Best Western. March 21st & 22nd 2020 has been Cancelled 

• Marshalltown- Best Western. June 5th – 7th-Buena Vista College 

• Storm Lake IA. October 9th – 11th,2020  

• The Fall Conference - Coralville, Iowa City 

Reminder that PI chair is currently open.  Agenda for March 21st and 22nd has been provided.  

 

ALT DCM: Greetings district 9! Agenda items were printed and passed out. District went over half of 

items at our district meeting and will go over the other half at the next district meeting. Randy 

the webmaster reported "the website had 4,093 users total but 1103 actual users that were on the 

site for more than 30 sec. We up by 100 from last month which is great and hopefully continues to 

stay above 900. We did have a spike on the 27th, about 100 more than other days. The New Service 

Page only had 83 visits, while the events page had 317, I would like to see around 100 for the 

Service page but since the number was close to last month that may be all the higher we will get. 

Next month I will separate the service flyers and put some sort of notice on the Events Page that they 

have been moved to the Service Page. We did have someone use the Dist. 9 email, replying to the 

service opportunities so maybe the District email addresses will actually get used" Love and service, 

Lee C ALT DCM  

 

Archives: Archives continues to gather and organize. And will meet later this month. Looking forward 

to this being a big year for archives! More to come on a workshop this year!  In love and 

service, Ronna 

 

Corrections:  Good morning everyone!  The mini event went off great and I was able to present on 

what corrections has been doing.  I mentioned beginning to look into meetings at the Clinton Co jail 

and several volunteers have stepped up for that.  I will be reaching out to the deputy in charge of 

that this week and see about scheduling an appointment.  I did receive a phone call from a member 

currently signed up to go in and take a meeting but on his own behalf, not that of AA.  I also sent an 



email off to all women volunteers about availability to take in another meeting since the Friday am 

meeting has not been happening.  I will be hopefully finding out and potentially be securing another 

meeting at Scott Co jail.  As for 605, attendance has been low for the women side.  The residents 

have said that only the state inmates are required to come.  There was also a small interaction with 

a volunteer and staff member that resulted in the need for a meeting with their supervisor and me.  

That meeting will be scheduled in March to go over the rules and policies of 605 and revisit our 

purpose there.  I look forward to strengthening our relationship there and rediscovering our passion 

for 605. In love and service Jaclyn M 

 

CPC: Committee spoke to nursing students from Blackhawk and St. Ambrose at Robert Young 

24FEB.  We will be doing so again 03MAR.  We will be presenting to the Provider Panel, 06MAR.  The 

Provider Panel is associated with Scott County Kids and was recommended to us at the District Mini-

Event.  The Panel provides an opportunity for education to indirect/direct providers and 

professionals in the education system and mentoring agencies. Committee spoke with medical 

students at Genesis West, 26FEB. Committee will also begin contacting the high school counselors 

in March. In love and service, Park 

 

Literature: In February, I finally made it out to Country Oaks to deliver pamphlets and filled up the 

racks. The Bettendorf Grapevine liaison left a handful of Grapevines there as well. We also took 

pamphlets and Grapevines to the Abbey. Next month I will check in with 605, Rosecrance and CADS. 

(We stopped by CADS, but it is closed over the weekend.) I will be attending the Marshalltown Service 

Weekend on Saturday the 21st. Love & Service, Kristin 

 

GROUP REPORTS: 

 

Bettendorf: Bettendorf Group’s 49th Anniversary Details were reported: Saturday, April 4th, 2020 - 

5:30 pm to 8:00 pm. At Bettendorf Community Center, upper level Speakers: MJ & Greg W. of the 

Bettendorf Group. Spring Cleaning was scheduled for February 22nd from 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm Our 

GSR stepped down and a new GSR was elected, Toni F. In love & service, Toni 

 

Blandine: Historic Blandine Attendance is up. Repairs from flood are complete and fully rented out. 9 

am Sunday meeting cancelled. The Women’s Meeting is looking for support- 6:30 PM on Mondays. 

Last business meeting positions were rotated, and group was able to send all distributions inter 

group, AAWS and Area.  In love and service, Christy 

 

Marquette: Treasury Report; Prudent reserve of $5012.00, beginning Ck. Book bal. $2496.99 

ending Bal. $2718.09. Income was $1021.30, and our expenses were $820.00.  We had a 

discussion about the upcoming Intergroup event and talked about what we want to do for 

contributions. We decided to make with buying Coffee Urns @ $30 an urn. Will discuss how many at 

next business meeting. Discussed the upcoming election of officers in Intergroup and encouraged 

members present to start thinking about getting involved with elections of March 2, 2020. Our 

income for the month was good so we donated $50 to intergroup, $50 to AA World Service, and $50 

to District 9. We talked about some pop in our Vending machine that has expired and questioned 

what we do. Leo the purchaser with talk with Pepsi about their policy on expired pop. We decided to 

have Chicken for our Anniversary Party on May 2nd we decided that we will get Pizza Ranch Chicken 

for the main dish.   We continue the discussion next month.  Love and Service Jim D 

 

Three Legacies: Hello and happy beautiful Sunday! 3 legacies Thursday night speaker meetings 

continue to go well. We will be having our anniversary event March 12th with Andy C. From Wisconsin 

and cake to follow! We do offer childcare with a fee of 5$ per child. If you have questions and 

concerns, please see one of our home group members. Love and service, Shawna 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 

Illowa Intergroup  309-764-1016 

1706 Brady St., Suite 201 www.aaquadcities.org 

Davenport, IA  52803 illowaintergroup@yahoo.com 

 

Dear Friends in the Fellowship, 

 

In response to several requests, we are sending a note to the fellowship regarding the Coronavirus 

and how it may impact AA meetings in our area. Since the Coronavirus seems to be more contagious 

than most strains of the flu, we are asking groups and members to exercise caution and common 

sense.  We recognize that each group is autonomous, so it is up to each group whether it wants to 

address hand-holding and other safeguards.  However, as individual AA members, we are 

responsible for our own recovery – that responsibility extends to maintaining our own health, 

regardless of what our groups and meetings decide to do. 

 

If business as usual comes to a stand-still, much like it would for a snowstorm, Intergroup’s 24-hour 

hotline will still be answered.  If you need help, please call:  309-764-1016. 

 

Here are some other ideas and resources that you or your group might use to stay connected. (This is 

not an endorsement of any of these services, but a list of suggestions.) 

 

Have a phone tree ready for your group. 

 

During snowstorms, some groups set up conference calls at the day and time of the regular meeting.  

Here are several free technologies: 

           

FreeConferenceCall.com https://www.freeconferencecall.com/ 

        

FaceTime for iPhones:  https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT204380 

      

Google Hangouts (available as a Chrome app): 

            

https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/google-    

hangouts/nckgahadagoaajjgafhacjanaoiihapd?hl+en  

 

Zoom:  https://zoom.us/pricing 

 

Attend an online AA meeting.  Here’s the Online Intergroup of AA: 

https://www.aa-intergroup.org 

 

 

Please see the Illowa Intergroup website for meeting updates and announcements: 

www.aaquadcities.org 

 

For more accurate information about the Coronavirus and the latest updates:   

 

mailto:illowaintergroup@yahoo.com
https://www.freeconferencecall.com/
https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT204380
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/google-
https://zoom.us/pricing
https://www.aa-intergroup.org/
http://www.aaquadcities.org/


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/health/conditions-and-diseases 

 

Most importantly if you have a desire to drink, please reach out for help to friends in the fellowship or 

call the hotline:  309-764-1016.  Thank you for sharing this information with your groups.  Here’s 

wishing everyone good health and continued sobriety. 

 

In Love and Service,  

 

The Intergroup Office Board and Staff 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/health/conditions-and-diseases


Illowa Messenger  
1706 Brady St, STE 201 

Davenport, IA 52803 

 

Address Service 

Requested 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Time to renew your subscription? If the date on the address label is high-lighted, then it's time to 

renew! Please renew by sending your name and address along with your $13.00 subscription 

fee to the Intergroup Office. 
 

A subscription to the newsletter makes a great gift idea. Use form below to send in renewal, 

gift subscription, or Faithful Fiver donation! 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Name:  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City, State, Zip: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Anniversary Date: Contribution amount:   
 

 **EXTRA! EXTRA! www.aaquadcities.org is live!! 

** Be sure to check out our new website! ** 

http://www.aaquadcities.org/

